
POTENTIAL DEVELOPMENT – LEIGH ROAD – A NOTE FROM THE PARISH 
COUNCIL 

The fields shown on the map were acquired some time ago by Landhold 
Capital as a speculative development opportunity.  Some residents have 
noticed a website offering plots on these fields for sale in South Africa 
(http://www.sjcapitalgroup.com/index.html).   The Council have contacted 
Landhold who have confirmed that SJCapital is associated with them and 
they use this method to raise funds to support the acquisition of planning 
permission on the site.  At the moment, we believe that this site remains 
outside the development plans for this part of Wiltshire however, the 
Parish Council is not the planning authority.   
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